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Dear Gwen 
 

Preliminary Paper-Project Approval 07_0018 for the Rasp Mine 

 
I refer to your email dated 19 August 2016 to the Division of Resources &Energy (the 
Division) to provide comments on the Preliminary Paper - PA00_018MOD4 CBP and 
TSF2 Extension D3. 
 
The Division notes the following: 

 
That there are two aspects to the modification: 

 Installation of a concrete batching plant, and 

 Increase of dam walls at TSF2 to increase tailings capacity. 
  
The Division does not have any concerns or comments regarding the installation of 
the concrete batching plant. 

The Division requires the following matter to be addressed in the Environmental 
Assessment: 
 

 The impact of increasing the size/footprint of TSF2 (including its respective 
rock capping) on surface drainage post closure will need to be 
discussed/assessed, and 

 A revised Mining Operations Plan will be required.  
 

Should you have any enquires regarding this matter please contact Steve Cozens, 
Senior Project Officer, Royalty & Advisory Services on 9842 8573. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Zane West 
Manager Royalties & Advisory Services 
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